
Quick Report 

Community Policing Advisory Committee 
 

Meeting Date/Time: October 8, 2014 7:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.  
Members Present: Chair Bogle, Helen Galbreath, Roscoe Reeve, Eric Hallfors, Chris Caron, Tye Hunter, Kate Berlin, Patrick Akos   
Members Absent: Jim Kitchen 
Council Liaison: Donna Bell  Staff Present: Chief Blue 

Agenda Item Discussion points Motions/Votes Action 

1. Welcome/Call to Order -
Chair Bogle  
 
 
2. Approval of September 
Quick Report  
 
 
3. Public Comments  
 
 
4. Summary of Police 

Forum- Chief Blue 
 
 

 

  

Roscoe Reeve moved to 

accept the report, Helen 

Galbreath seconded. 

 

 

 

1. Mtg called to order at 7:03 p.m. by Chair  
 

2. The Committee unanimously voted to 
approve the quick report.   

 

3. There were no public comments.  
 

4.Chief Blue delivered a report on the q and a 
forum held at the library on October 4th. 
Community members attended and asked 
questions about police militarization and other 
important issues. 
 

 
New Business 

Chair Bogle took nominations for new officers.  

He informed the committee that he would be 

stepping down as Chair.   

     

Tye Hunter nominated 

Roscoe Reeve for Chair, 

seconded by Chair Bogle.  

Tye Hunter nominated Chris 

Caron for Vice-Chair, 

seconded by Roscoe Reeve. 

 

Roscoe Reeve and Chris Caron were 
unanimously elected as Chair and Vice-Chair, 
respectively. 

 Adjournment:   The meeting was adjourned at 7:36 p.m.  The 

next business meeting will be held on Wed., 

Nov 12th at 7:00p.m. 

 


